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First name: Mike

Last name: Selby

Organization: Pine Ridge Water Co

Title: Spokesperson

Comments: Our water company members are generally in favor of this development but do want to make sure

we have no negative impacts on our water system. I have noticed for instance that our upper spring box

collection point is not indicated on your sitemap. It should be indicated several hundred feet up the hill along the

project's Eastern Border up toward where Trail A cuts back Northwestward and there there will be some

disturbance of the ground due to snow making installation, trail clearing etc. We want to make sure this collection

point is protected and would like it place on the project map. Also, we noticed there was practically no mention of

mitigation for our water system in your DEIS. Mt. Rose Development has been closely working with us on

potential mitigation measures to be taken in order to protect the integrity of our water system. We would like

these mitigation measures to be included in your final draft. Please contact me for more info.


